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Watts Remy

From: Kristen Domes <cloverdalefarmsinc@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2019 7:36 AM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: SB 103 and SB 104

Dear Chair Dembrow, 
 
Please don't let the mismanagement of the one or two lousy dairys to impact the rest who are doing an outstanding job 
of taking care of their animals and providing food/drink for the rest of us.  Sometimes small is not cost effective for 
operating certain  aspects of a business.  The imputs on machinery are the same amount if you are milking 500 or 1000 
head of animals.   
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kristen Domes 
8380 Bethel Rd 
Rickreall, OR 97371 
cloverdalefarmsinc@gmail.com 
 


